Turkey Valley Community School
Jackson Junction IA 52171

The Turkey Valley School Board met in a special session on Tuesday May 30, 2023. The meeting was
held in the Conference Room at Turkey Valley School, Jackson Junction, IA. Ernie Schmitt called the

meeting to order at 6:30 PM. The following Board Directors answered roll call: Leon Shatek, Katie Stika,
Ernie Schmitt, and Jody Steinlage. Don Blazek arrived at 6:34.

Moved by Shatek and seconded by Stika to approve the agenda as presented. Carried unanimously.
The Turkey Valley bus drivers met with the school board. The drivers shared their concerns regarding
having six routes instead of seven and asked to be compensated for absorbing a route. If another driver

were available, the drivers would like to go back to seven routes.

Mr. Jurrens thanked the drivers for their time and said that he appreciates all that they do. We will
continue to look for another bus driver.

Dean Vrba also met with the school board. He stated that he would like to be compensated for the extra
duties and jobs that he helps with. The board also appreciates the work that he does.

This is a work session so no decisions were made.

Moved by Shatek and seconded by Blazek to adjourn at 9:04 PM. Carried unanimously.
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